

Friday Letter for Parents and Carers 9th July 2021



Headteacher Update

Dates for your Diary

July

12th Sports Week
16th Annual Reports and Class
Allocations Sent Home
16th Final Birthday Celebration
19th Children Meet New Class Team
22nd Graduation Event
23rd Last Day of Term

Any changes/additions will be marked in red

Dear Parents and Carers

As you can see from our photos, we all had a great day yesterday! Dressed up as Rockstars, we celebrated World Music Day with smiles all around. Despite a few tired children (and a few staff too!), after Wednesday nights semi-final, everyone joined in our music filled day with great enthusiasm. The children looked like true Rockstars, thank you once again for helping the children create such wonderful costumes. And thank you to Mr Lennon for organising the day. We are looking forward to our Sports Week stating on Monday. I'm sure there might be a few penalty shootouts featuring on the timetable. Lets hope we don't see one on Sunday evening. Enjoy the match!

Finally thank you so much for your speedy response yesterday morning, providing a packed lunch at such short notice. Due to Covid our kitchen will be closed but our provider will be offering a packed lunch to include a sandwich, fruit, biscuit/cake from Monday for the children who have all booked a lunch on ParentPay. This will be the case until our kitchen re-opens. Thank you

Debbie Cousins



FACE MASKS MUST BE WORN WHILST ON THE SCHOOL SITE. THANK YOU

Following the original guidance from NHS Covid 19 website, Anyone in your household/support bubble who presents with symptoms of Covid 19; Children or adults should **all** isolate until the results of a PCR test. Once you have received a negative test, all households can resume to normal living i.e children can come back to school. The result **must** be sent to school to prove a negative result before the children arrive back.



Family Matters York have the following courses starting in September



Handling Anger in the Family (4

week courses) starting on: 22nd September 7.15-9.00pm, 23rd September 12.45-2.45pm, 28th September 12.45-2.45pm.

Time Out for Parents- the Teenage Years (5 week course) starting on: 20th September 12.45-2.45pm, 21st September 7.30-9.30pm.

Time Out for Parents—the Primary Years (5 week course) starting on: 23rd September 9.30-11.30am or 7.15-9.00pm

Courses are available online via Zoom with some now being held in person for more information on courses visit https://fmy.org.uk/parenting/ or to book email: helenatkinson@fmy.org.uk

School Meal Booking Don't forget to book your child's meals on ParentPay. **Bookings must be made by the Wednesday for the following** week. Thank you.



ears 10-11am & 11.15-12.15pm 10-13 years 11.15-12.15pm For more Information or to book email

inclusion@yorkcityfcfoundation.co.uk

NAVESMIRE (NORTHERI ID), KNAVESMIRE ROA

YO23 1EX



Robin

Stars of the Week

2nd July 2021

Tuesdays 27th July, 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th & 31st August 4-6 years 10 - 10.45am

Swan

Kai for thinking carefully about the game he is going to play and challenging himself to write signs, rules and counting out money for his game of shops. Well done Kai!

Seb for his amazing effort in both maths and phonics this week! He has been the

quickest member of Team Robins to read all of our tricky words, and to solve lots of

addition and subtraction problems!

Rupert and Ashleigh for writing amazing stories based on the Lighthouse Keepers Toucan Lunch

Parrot Sadie for super discussion and creative ideas in Art!

Woodpecker Zara for her amazing ideas in Literacy and for writing a fabulous narrative independently!

Marnie for a brilliant attitude to learning each day, being a kind friend and a great Puffin team member

Albatross Dylan for a great attitude to learning this week, you have given your all and shown great perseverance.

Razorbill Kelsey for being amazingly helpful to all adults in the classroom, being supportive to team mates and doing lots of high quality work.

Tyson for his enthusiasm and confidence in drama lessons related to our new class **Osprey** text, Romeo and Juliet.

Summer for her amazing attitude and effort in all lessons, especially during our new **Eagle**

Hawk Kennedy for always being a team player during football at break and lunch time Falcon Katy for being a fantastic team player and showing great skill in rounders!

Wellbeing Award

Dylan for showing good behaviour for learning in class

FACE MASKS MUST BE WORN WHILST ON THE SCHOOL SITE. THANK YOU

Come on England!



Let's get behind our national team at the Euro 2020 finals – colour in and display our England flag. You might even win a prize!

We're excited that England are through to a major football final for the first time in over 50 years – and we want everyone in our schools to be excited too!

England will play Italy in the Euro 2020 final at Wembley on Sunday 11 July. The hopes of millions of football fans will be on the shoulders of Gareth Southgate's team – can they do it?

We all can add to a buzzing atmosphere around England by printing out and colouring in the 'Come on England' flag on the next page. See if you can display it in your bedroom window!

To stand a chance of winning a stylish Ebor
Achievement badge, email a photo of you holding your coloured-in flag so we can see what you've done. Try and make the photo as fun and interesting as you can – perhaps holding your coloured-in flag as you go down a slide, or while playing football – anything, really, as long as we can see your face and your flag. There can be other people in the photo too, if you like.

Email your picture – just the one you think is best, please – to us at comeonengland@ebor.academy by 12 noon, Thursday 15 July. Tell us your name, age, your class and your school. Parents and Ebor staff can take part too! A panel of judges will decide the winner and a selection of pictures will be on the Ebor Academy Trust website – and may even appear in local newspapers!

Sending in your photo means your parent/corer gives permission for it to be used for publicity purposes. Judges' decision is final. Badges will be sent out before the end of term

Have fun - and come on, England!



